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OCTOBER NEWSHEET 2016
Parent-Teacher Meetings

We are looking forward to seeing you all at Parent-Teacher meetings this month. Primary parents Monday 3rd October and Post primary parents Monday 10th October. This is an opportunity for parents to meet new teachers and discuss any issues or concerns with the class teacher. 
Halloween Disco

After the great success of our Halloween Disco last year we are planning to organise a disco on Thursday 27th October from 6.30pm to 8pm. There will be prizes for the best Halloween outfit and plenty of Halloween entertainment. 

Halloween Sale

Our Halloween sale will be on Wednesday 26th October. Please send in any old toys, games, books, dvd’s and jewellery. Please send a shopping bag in with your child on that day with some spending money. All money made will go towards class trips for the students.
Prize Day

Prize Giving is on Friday 21st October at 9.30am. All Post Primary parents are invited and our special guest speaker this year is Chris Lyttle MLA. The event should last for about an hour followed by tea and coffee afterwards. 
Dental Nurse

We have a new dental nurse called Kerri McAuley who will be in school on Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th October. For those students taking part in the Toothbrush challenge, forms for permission have been sent home. If you have not done so already, please return them to school this week. 
Vaccinations
The Vaccination team will be in school on Monday 17th October to give the Flu vaccination to all Primary Pupils. Please return any outstanding permission forms ASAP.
Harvest 

Please send donations of non-perishable items such as tins, pasta and rice, for our Harvest display. These will be donated to Storehouse www.storehousebelfast.com who will distribute food packages to families in poverty. Please make sure all food items are in date.

Shoebox Appeal

Please send small items for our shoeboxes to make up a box of gifts for a child in need. 
New Age Kurling Championship

 A team of students from Mitchell House School will be involved in the New Age Kurling Championship to be held on Wednesday 19th October at Antrim Forum. Good luck team Mitchell!

Half Term Holiday

Our half term holiday runs form Monday 31st October to Friday 4th November inclusive. We finish at the usual time on Friday 28th October. 

Dates for your diary
Parent and Toddler Group Tuesday 25th October 10.30-11.30

Primary Parent/Teacher meetings 3rd and 5th October

Post Primary Parent/Teacher meetings 10th October

Prize Day 21st October

Halloween sale Wednesday 26th October

Halloween Disco Thursday 27th October

Christmas Fair Saturday 10th December (TBC)

Primary Performance 12th & 13th December

Parents bringing their children to school in the mornings should wait in the front foyer where a member of staff will meet you to take your child to class. If you need to come into school please report at the office first.
If you have a question or concern about anything in school, please do not hesitate to contact me – tel: 02890 768407 or e-mail me at lmatchett572@c2kni.net
